
 
Fulfordgate, Heslington Lane, Fulford, York. YO10 4FY 

T: 01904 633300  E: office@fulford.york.sch.uk W:www.fulford.york.sch.uk 

 

    20th October 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers/Stakeholders                                                               

Consultation on Admissions to Fulford School Year 7 2024/2025 

Context  
 

Our Trust Board has been discussing the increase in PAN to 300 for Fulford School and propose 

to make the following changes to the SYMAT 2024/2025 admissions policy. 

 

Proposal 

The proposal is to add an additional 2 criteria to the oversubscription criteria for Fulford School 

1. For children of staff at Fulford school to have a priority, subject to a maximum of 10 

places. 

 

2. For children who attend a Primary school with a strong link to Fulford School to 

have a priority. The schools listed being: 

 

 Archbishop of York CE Junior School 

 Dunnington CE Primary School 

 Elvington CE Primary School 

 Escrick CE Primary School 

 Fishergate Primary School 

 Lord Deramore’s Primary School 

 Naburn CE Primary School 

 St. Oswald’s CE Primary School 

 Wheldrake with Thorganby CE Primary School 

 

These criteria would be placed at criteria 6 and 7. The draft policy can be found here: 

https://fulford.york.sch.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2022/10/south_york_multi_academy_trust_amissions_policy_2024_to_2025_d

raft.pdf 

and the additions of criteria 6 and 7 can be found on pages 14 and 15. 
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How do I find out more, and how do I respond to the consultation? 

Consultation will begin on 24 October 2022, for a period of 6 weeks and will end at 3pm on 12 

December 2022. 

This letter together with the draft policy document provides you with some background 

information, additionally if you have any queries please do email office@fulford.york.sch.uk. 

Our Trust Board would very much like to hear your opinion and would encourage you to respond 

to the consultation.  Please email any comments to consultation@fulford.york.sch.uk  by the 

deadline of 3pm 5 December 2022.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

      

Steve Lewis       Ian Dolben 

CEO - SYMAT      Chair of SYMAT Board 
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